
What is it? 

The Short Breaks Forum provides an opportunity for local families to meet with Telford and Wrekin 

Council representatives to discuss and exchange views, information and options to meet the social 

care needs of children with disabilities.  

Short Breaks are available for children and young people with a disability and span a range of           

activities, care and support options. They can last from a few hours to a few days, an evening, over-

night, a weekend, and school holiday daytime activities. They provide an opportunity for children and 

young people with disabilities to spend time away from their carers, try out new things, have fun and 

make new friends. Short Breaks can also provide families with a chance to do things together. 

When is it? 

The forums are held on varying days and times with the intention of parents being able to attend 

alongside other commitments. The following forums have been arranged at PODS Hub, 1 Hawksworth 

Road, Central Park, Telford, TF2 9TU: 

Wednesday 15th March 2023 6-8pm 

Monday 19th June 2023 1-3pm 

Tuesday 12th September 2023 4-6pm 

Thursday 7th December 2023 - 9-11am 

 Further Information 

Please feel free to attend, no booking is required. Refreshments will be provided. 

If you require further information, please email shortbreaks@telford.gov.uk. 


